Duke POwWER COMPANY
PO, BOX 33189
CHARLOTTE, N.O, 28242

HAL B. TUCKER TELEPHONE
VICP pRESIDEST (704) 373-4831
R July 27, 1984

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Ms. E. G. Adensam, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 4

Re: McGuire Nuclear Station
Docket Nos. 50-369 and 50-370

Dear Mr. Denton:

In response to a recent staff request relative to the McGuire NUREG-0737
Supplement 1 response on Control Room Review, the following information is
provided.

By letter dated May 29, 1984 on the Catawba Nuclear Station dockets 50-313

and 50-414, Duke Power provided a response to those Task Analysis clarification
comments contained in Mr. H. B. Clayton's memo of April 5, 1984 to Mr. D. L.
Ziemann. This response is also applicable to McGuire.

By letter dated April 9, 1984 on the Catawba dockets, Duke provided a response
to the preliminary draft SER for the Catawba detailed Control Room design
review transmitted by a NRC letter dated March 9, 1984, 1Item 5 contained
therein responded to the request to discuss Control Room modification and
additions made or planned at Catawba as a result of other post-TMI actions.
For McGuire, Task Analyses for Inadequate Core Cooling and for an ATWS event
were conducted by the Task Anzlysis Team during the Control Room Review
using Westinghouse Emergency Response Cuidelines FR-C.1 and ECA-1. HEDs
idertified during the Task Analysis activities were assessed by the Review
Team and required HED corrective actions are described in the Supplement

to Final Report, McGuire Nuclear Station, Unit 1 & 2 dated February 16, 1984,

In addition, Duke Power performed a review in response to Generic letter
83-23, dated July 8, 1983, concerning the Salem ATWS Event. No additiomal
McGuire Control Roum changes were identified as a result of this review.

1f there are any questions regarding this submittal, please advise through
the normal licensing contacts.

Very truly yours,
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Hal B, Tucker

RLG/rhs

P S




* Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
July 27, 1984
Page 2

cc: Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II
101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900
Atlanta, Georgia 30323

Mr. Ralph Birkel
NRC Proiect Manager

Mr. W. T. Orders
Senior Resident Inspector
McGuire Nuclear Station



